
Notice of Public Hearing  
Northshore Fire Department 

King County Fire Protection District No.16 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that pursuant to RCW 52.18.060(1) the Board of Fire 
Commissioners of King County Fire Protection District No. 16 is holding a public 
hearing regarding King County Fire Protection District No. 16 Proposition 1, the 
proposition is seeking voter authorization to continue the benefit charge for the support of 
fire district services.  The election will be held on February 12, 2019. 
 
DATE OF HEARING: 
January 15, 2019 
 
TIME OF HEARING: 
6:30 PM 
 
PLACE OF HEARING: 
Headquarters Station 51 
7220 NE 181st Street 
Kenmore, Washington 98028 
 
DATED this 31st day of December 2018. 
 


